
Public Comment from Ken MacAleese: 

 

My name is Ken MacAleese, and I am a behavior analyst in Nevada.  While I will be unable to 

attend the insurance subcommittee meeting in January, I do have a wealth of information around 

insurance, funding, and trends nationally and regionally.  This committee may the most 

important current committee that exists.  Issues with funding are likely the biggest and most 

significant threat to continued service in Nevada.  We are currently receiving significant 

downward pricing pressure that will create dramatic issues with treatment over time.   

 

Changes in ACA (which are likely in the next few years) are another threat, but it is unlikely we 

can do much to influence outside of sending letters, etc. 

 

If there are ideas or considerations the committee is considering, I would be happy to exchange 

information around this subject matter with committee chairs or boards if they would like to 

email or call. 

 

Ken 

 


